
Dear dancers and parents, 
 
We are in the middle of our 2nd week of dance classes and everything is going so well!  Hopefully you are 
ge�ng used to the schedule.  Please let us know if you have any ques�ons or concerns. 
 
Atached please find the student and parent agreements.  We will have copies of the student contract at 
the studios to send home this next week.  Please sign and return.   
 
Here are the instructor’s e mails in case you need to get in touch with us: 
 
Amelia.pelton@gcsu.edu 
Natalie.king@gcsu.edu 
Isabella.mccomis@bobcats.gcsu.edu 
Nicole.snyder@bobcdats.gcsu.edu 
Kathryn.payne@bobcats.gcsu.edu 
Lily.cox@bobcats.gcsu.edu 
Helen.garciacarreras@bobcats.gcsu.edu 
 
Pictures of the Nutcracker costumes are on the walls at both studios!  The informa�on leter and order 
form will be sent out very soon by e mail. 
 
We are working hard on the Nutcracker rehearsal schedule now.  You should receive it by e mail the first 
of next week. 
 
Please watch your e mails carefully!  The Nutcracker excuse leter went out this morning for the Friday 
school performance on Friday, December 8, 9:30 am.  The deadline for that is very soon.  We will be 
sending leters to all of the schools so that your child is excused from classes that day. 
 
Recently we have been having some bad weather.  As always, if GC is open, then we are open.  Use your 
best judgement in driving to town if you live far away from campus.  We will ALWAYS put it on our FB 
page and send out an e mail if classes are cancelled due to bad weather. 
 
Join our “Georgia College Dance” FB page to get quick announcements and to see photos from 
upcoming rehearsals!  It is a private FB page. 
 
Later in the semester you will receive the 2023 Nutcracker Handbook which will have lots of good 
informa�on to help you in the weeks ahead, and especially with performances.  This will be sent by E 
mail. 
 
The dance calendar 2023-24 is atached.  Please refer to it during the year.  We observe GCSU spring 
break only.  Classes will meet during the rest of the semester. 
 
We are s�ll enrolling new students!  Enrollment will close on Friday, September 8, when Nutcracker 
costume payments are due.  We will reopen enrollment for one month in January, 2024. 
 
Please remember that tui�on is due on the first day of the month!  
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Ques�ons?  Please let me know!  We are happy to help make this a wonderful dance year for your 
dancer!  It is an honor to teach your child! 
 
Best, 
 
Amelia Pelton 
GC Director of Dance 
 


